
 

DATE:  March 28, 2022 

TO:  LFBF Parish Offices 

FROM:  Vincent Cannatella, State YF&R Chair 

RE:  YF&R Youth Livestock Show 

 
Mark your calendars for the 9th Annual LFBF YF&R/ LA Land Bank Youth Livestock Show to 

be held on April 29-30 benefiting the Louisiana AITC and the Louisiana Farm Bureau Foundations!  
Louisiana Farm Bureau’s Ag in the Classroom and Scholarship Foundations are two of the most 
vital agricultural resources available to Louisiana’s youth.   

The LFBF YF&R’s 9th Annual Youth Livestock Show will take place at the Lamar Dixon Expo 
Center, 9039 S St. Landry Ave, Gonzales, LA, 70737 on Friday and Saturday, April 29-30, 2022.  
Early check in will take place on Friday afternoon from 4-8:00p.m., Showmanship registration is 
from 4-6:00p.m., and Showmanship will begin at 6:30p.m.  Check in time will be on Saturday from 
7-8:30a.m., with the show beginning at 9:30a.m. No registrations will be accepted on Saturday.    

The show is being presented by Louisiana Farm Bureau and the LA Land Bank.  We are in 
need of sponsors/donations from local businesses, community members, and corporate sponsors.  
To make this event as successful as possible we need your help and support in the form of 
exhibitors and donations.  If you have any questions please contact Vincent Cannatella, YF&R State 
Chair at (337) 592-0178 /  vincecannatella@yahoo.com or call the state Farm Bureau office at 
(225) 922-6213. 

Sponsorships include Breed Sponsorships of $300/ breed, Supreme Champion 
Sponsorships (2 available) at $200 each, and Showmanship Sponsorships (3 available) at $200 
each, but we do accept donations and sponsorships of any amount.  All of these sponsorships 
include the option of signage at the show, public recognition at the show, and the option of 
presenting the prize to the sponsored category winner by a representative of your organization.  
(Payments to the Louisiana Farm Bureau Federation are not tax deductible as a charitable 
contribution.  They may be deductible as a business deduction.  Please consult your tax advisor.)                                                                               

As members of the agricultural community, we all have the same goal of helping keep Ag in 
the Classroom and the Scholarship Foundations successful in the years to come.  In advance, we 
sincerely thank you for your time and support. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Vincent Cannatella 
Louisiana Farm Bureau 
Young Farmer & Rancher Committee Chair 
 
C: State Board, State YF&R Committee, Parish Presidents, Parish YF&R Chairs, Field Staff 
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